
As a resident of Ennerdale and Kinniside Parish I wish to officially state my objections to the Forestry 
England plans for the valley particularly because they are failed to properly consult and listen to the 
views of the community. I'm already affected by the logging lorries passing my house at unsociable 
hours and over the speed limit posing a danger to my and my children's lives. Although FE have been 
notified several times nothing has changed.  


